Operations Working Group (OWG) Report to ROS
Thursday June 12, 2008

Operations Task Force Report

The May 14th  ERCOT Hurricane Drill went well.  OTF/ERCOT will review critiques and make any needed changes to the next Drill.

Black Start Task Force Report
The BSTF will meet in early June.  John Jonte reported to OWG that the OWG recommendation to drop the proposed ERCOT Black Start plan study was sent back with the direction that the study be looked at again and base the study on a transient review rather than steady state.  OWG directed BSTF to reconsider the study, any data gathering, and any testing that might need to be done.  

Operating Guides Revision Task Force
The OGRTF met on 5/21/08 and spent the majority of the meeting time on OGRR 208 that deals with the low voltage ride through issue.  After consolidating comments, the task force got down to 3 issues to work through at the next meeting in June.  OGRR 208 will be limited to wind generation for a faster turnaround to address a specific issue, but the OGRTF will work on a second expanded OGRR for to include all generation as a longer range effort.
Other reports were presented and discussed as usual.
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